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From: Mark Coonrad <mgcoonrad@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 11:36 AM
To: Assembly

Karl Hagerman stated during the last assembly meeting,

"Today if we based all of our decisions on where we're at today there would be no need for
this, | could go back to my normal job, we could shut down the EOC (Emergency Operations
Center) and we could all be happy but | hope everyone on the assembly and the community
can see that the pandemic is not over and the case counts in our state do reflect that. We just
need to be prepared to take action if needed. And it's all about protecting life and property.”
The community of Petersburg, the Borough assembly, and the EOC ARE PREPARED TO
TAKE ACTION IF NEEDED! However, The only action needed currently is for Petersburg to
return to normal life. Please support the schools reopening fully as they have requested
(using funds from the Cares Act) for the good of our children, families, and community.
Thank you,

Garnett Coonrad



